

Dear Future Bearkat,
We are excited about your visit to Sam Houston State University for the upcoming June 5, 2008 Freshman Orientation session.  
After you check in at the registration desk on the morning of Orientation, you may come by the Bearkat OneCard Services Office to have your photo taken for your Bearkat OneCard.
The Bearkat OneCard signifies your status as an active member of the Sam Houston State University community, serving as your official student identification card and much more.  Both students and parents will attend a session during Orientation that will explain the Bearkat OneCard in more detail.
This is just a friendly reminder that you must have a valid state or government issued photo ID in order to request your Bearkat OneCard.   Due to Federal Laws, an expired drivers license or high school ID card is not acceptable as a form of ID at this time.  
Be sure to bring proper identification with you the first day of Orientation so that we can capture your picture and issue your Orientation badge.  
If you have any questions regarding this requirement or would like more information on what forms of ID are acceptable, please feel free to visit our website at http://www.shsu.edu/onecard or contact us directly at (936) 294-CARD.
Again, we look forward to your visit to campus.
Go Bearkats!
The Bearkat OneCard Services Staff


 


